Hi all

[bookmark: _GoBack]Another fantastic result from the BBHAC U13 and U15 boys and girls today in the UKYDL at Tooting Bec.

This see us firmly on top of the league, having won three of the four fixtures and placed second in the other.

We now travel to Birmingham for the UKYDL final on September 6th as Southern Premier 1 Champions.

Well done everyone, a fantastic achievement.

Paul

